
NO QUORUM 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 
GRAND RIVER CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY 

SEPTEMBER 5, 2024 – 8:00AM 

THE JOINT MEETING OF THE GRAND RIVER CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT 
AUTHORITY SCHEDULED FOR SEPTMEBER 5, 2024  

WAS CANCELED DUE TO NO QUORUM. 

Carly Lindahl, City Clerk 
City of Farmington Hills 


